Valley Primary School

A Member School of Connect Schools Academy Trus

Beckenham Lane, Bromley, BR2 0DA

email: admin@valley.bromley.sch.uk website: www.valley.bromley.sch.uk



4th January 2024

Dear Parents,

Firstly, may I take this opportunity to wish you all a Happy New Year. It has been lovely welcoming the pupils back to school this morning.

I would also like to take this opportunity to offer a warm welcome to Mrs Trigo who has joined the Valley staff team as an Individual Support Assistant.

Looking ahead to the Spring Term, there are some main dates which I would like to communicate at this stage:

Tuesday 9th January – No After School Care Club available on this date due to staff training (extra-curricular clubs will run as normal)

Monday 12th to Friday 16th February – Half-term break

Tuesday 5th March – Parents' Evening from 3.50pm to 7.00pm

Thursday 7th March – Parents' Evening from 3.50pm to 6.00pm

With some of our families with relatives in Japan, we sincerely hope that they are safe and have not been affected by the recent earthquake in the country. Similarly, with the ongoing conflict in the Middle East, if any of our pupils and families are affected by these world events, please do speak to a member of staff.

Finally, this term's extra-curricular clubs start on Monday 8th January and run every week until Friday 22nd March. No extra-curricular clubs will run in the last week of the Spring Term which is Monday 25th March to Thursday 28th March.

Yours sincerely,

Mr. S Jackson Head Teacher







